
Greek American Golf Tournament 

AHEPA Acropolis Chapter 39  

40 Buttonwoods Avenue Haverhill, MA. 

01830 
 
 
 

Dear Sponsor: 

 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in support of the 23rd Anniversary Greek 
American Golf Tournament. Our tournament will be held on June 15, 2024, at Apple Hill Golf 
Course in East Kingston, N. H.  
 
Your support will benefit various charities throughout Greater Haverhill. We also award 
scholarships to local students planning to attend college or those who are continuing their 
college education.  We have supported and continue to support:  Local veterans groups, 
Service Dogs for Veterans, Haverhill Boys Club, Sea Cadets, Merrimack River Clean Program, 
Ruth’s House, Stuart Weitzman Foundation, Merrimack Heights for Children, Gale Park for 
Veterans, Larch of Haverhill, Provided yearly over 100 gift baskets to shut ins and Nursing 
Homes, twice yearly feed the residents in Elderly Housing , and many more programs. 

 
Please visit our website www.ahepa39.org, where you can view the past year’s tournaments.  
and see a list of charitable organizations who have benefited from your support. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
AHEPA Acropolis Chapter 39 Golf Committee   
Contact email: AhepaGreekGolf@gmail.com  
 
 
 
AHEPA Acropolis Chapter 39 Golf Committee members: 
 
 
Raymond Antonopoulos James Antonopoulos  Charles Antonopoulos 
Chris Papaefthemiou  Sam Papaefthemiou  Jarid Smart 
Chris Vlachos   James Tztzon   John Kakavitsas 
John Arahovites  Gary Vatoseow 
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